
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 19, 2012 
 
 
Mr. Tim Parsons, Grant Manager 
WI DNR 
Bureau of Watershed Management 
101 S. Webster St. 
Madison, WI 53703 
P.O. Box 7921 
Madison, WI 53707-7921 
 
 
Dear Mr. Parsons: 
 
Enclosed please find the Final Report for the Town of Mercer's Targeted Runoff Management Grant for 
the North Downtown Basin, #TUC-UC14-26012-10.  The report was completed with the assistance of 
the town engineer, Jay Knoke P.E. of CWE, Inc. 
 
Also enclosed is a CD of the report package and pictures of the project, including 2 pre-construction 
photos and a final shot of the completed north basin.  Since the entire project is not yet complete, 
additional construction pictures will be available later this summer.  Please notify us if additional photos 
are required. 
 
Thank you for you patience in helping the Town of Mercer finalize its reporting.  Your assistance has 
been very appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bonnie Banaszak, Supervisor 
Mercer Town Board 
Road Project Liaison 
 
 
 
 
 
Enc. 
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